
 
 
To:  Lori Stelzer, City Clerk  
 
From:  Jeff Shrum, Development Services Director  
 
Date:  December 5, 2018 
 
Re:  Transmittal of Petition for Council Action 
  Text Amendment No. 18-02AM – Private Club, RV Parking 
 
On December 4, 2018, the Planning Commission held a public hearing for the above referenced amendment to 
the Land Development Code and based on the staff report and testimony provided during the public hearing, the 
Planning Commission, sitting as the local planning agency and land development regulation commission voted to 
recommend to City Council DENIAL of Text Amendment No. 18-02AM by a vote of 5-2. 
 
Please prepare an associated ordinance for the proposed text amendment and schedule the first of two public 
hearings before City Council.  Please forward to City Council all documents attached to the Planning Commission’s 
December 4, 2018 agenda including the attached updated staff report to correct a typo.     
 
 
cc:  File No. 18-02AM 
Attachments:  Staff Report Text Amendment No. 18-02AM 
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